TRUSCOTT STREET
PUBLIC SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

Tuesday 1st May 2018

Tuesday 1 May

Wednesday 2 May

Thursday 3 May

Friday 4 May

Monday 7 May
Tuesday 8 May

Friday 11 May

Tuesday 15 May
Wednesday 16 May
Thursday 17 May

Friday 18 May

Responsible

Term 2 Week 1

What’s on at Truscott St

Students return for Term 2
Computer Competition for Year 4 students—due to camp
7.00pm P&C meeting

Cross Country Carnival

Assembly: House Captains
PSSARound 3

Year 4 Camp—return Wednesday
Computer Competition

Mothers’ Day Stall

Assembly: 5/6F

PSSARound 4

NAPLAN Years 3&5

NAPLAN Years 3&5

NAPLAN Years 3&5

Assembly: Captains

PSSA Round 5

Safe

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change




Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back. | hope everyone had a happy and safe holiday.

ANZAC Day

Thank you to the Truscott Street families and staff who represented our school at the ANZAC Day march
held at North Ryde RSL on ANZAC Day. We were among a number of local schools represented on this
important occasion.

Winter Uniform

As the weather can be very changeable there is a two week change over period for winter uniforms this
term. Students may start to wear their winter uniforms from this week if the weather is cool. In response
to our parent survey last year and input of our students through the SRC, long pants have been added to
the uniform as an option for our girls. These pants will be available through the Uniform Shop from this
Friday. All students must be in winter uniform by Monday 14th May.

NAPLAN

NAPLAN testing will take place this term. These tests involve students in Years 3 and 5. All states and
territories administer these tests in accordance with nationally agreed protocols. The timetable is as
follows:

Tuesday 15th May: Language Conventions and Writing

Wednesday 16th May: Reading

Thursday 17th May: Numeracy

Staff Update
We are very pleased to welcome Miss Ruby Glasson to our school on 3/4B as we say farewell to Miss
Kate Bishop who successfully gained a permanent position at Rosehill Public School. Thank you for your

contribution to Truscott Street and we wish you all the best in your new position.

Marion Blomfield
Principal

Year 3&4 have been learning about simple machines in their science lessons.




Truscott Street Achievers

Congratulations to these students who received the following awards in the last week of term.

Truscotts Truscotts Truscotts

Owen H KW

GemmaD KM Isla$S KM

Tahlia S KW

CharlieS Year1l TobyB Yearl

lleana P Year4

AmyLC Yearl EliseTD Yearl

CaydenS Year1l

Pryce A Year1l DavidP Yearl

Zara H SUB

Elias K Year1 MaximS KW

Devan M Year 3

Ana P KW  LiviaF KW

Alyssa S KM

SanjayR Year5 Noa M KW

RiarnaB SUH
Isabella McA

Year 1

Alexis McK
Year 2 Nicholas C

Year 1

PSSA News

Truscotts

CooperD KW
Joshua K Year 2
BoscoL Yearl
KyleW Yearl
BedeD Year3
MontanalJ KM
Akshay S KM
Brianna McK KW

Savannah B
KW

Soccer & Netball games are played at Meadowbank Park.

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval.

Training:
Netball & Soccer
AFL

Thursday 8.30am—9.00am
Thursday 8.45am—9.15am

Office News

Notes to be returned ASAP
5 Year 4 camp payment $294

8 Cross Country permission Year 2-6 $2
19 Maths Olympiad Years 5&6 S5

2 Choir permission and payment $85

3 PSSA permission note & payment $100
Pam Jurd
Administration Manager

Post Homes

leanaP Year4




Monday Student Banking
Wednesday Canteen open
Thursday Canteen open
Friday Canteen open
Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am

11.30am school assembly

School News
STEM and Science

In STEM lessons Years 3 and 4 are looking at recycling. They will be designing and making a mural in the
school to encourage recycling. Could you please send in any plastic bottle tops to the science room. This
includes milk and juice lids, vegemite and peanut butter lids etc. All colours and sizes are required.
Thank you for your help.

Michelle Shannon

Assistant Principal

P&C News

The P&C meeting is this Wednesday, 2nd May at 7pm in the staff room. Please join us to find out more
about what is happening at the school.

As we change from Summer to Winter Uniform, don’t forget you can purchase uniform items via
Flexischools or in the uniform shop on Friday mornings 8.30 - 9.15.

Our Mother’s Day Stall is on Friday 11th May.

Gifts are now available to purchase from Flexischools ($6) and the children can then come down to the
stall on the day to choose a gift for any special women in their lives.

Selina Dowling

P&C Secretary

Community News

Level 1 30A George St, Burwood 2134
Office: (02) 97451170

SYDNEY
ACADEMY OF CHESS

CHESS!!

Learn to be a chess champion! Coaching for students at Truscott Street Public School is held
on Mondays from 1:10pm to 2:00pm, starting on 7 May 2018.

Learning and playing chess helps children develop their logical thinking and problem solving
skills, improves their concentration and focus, while also being a great source of enjoyment.
Activities include group lessons on a demonstration chess board or interactive whiteboard,
puzzle solving and fun practice games.

Students earn merit awards by making checkmates, or by displaying skills and positive
qualities, which all good chess players strive to develop.

If your child is interested in taking part, you can collect an enrclment form from the school

office, or email enrol@sydneyacademyofchess com.au for a copy. For all enquiries, please
contact Sydney Academy of Chess on (02) 9745 1170.




